
Tobie Weberg 
1815 Monroe Avenue 
South Milwaukee, WI 53172 
Tobie.Weberg@gmail.com 
(414) 380-1336 
 
 
Thor Eells 
Executive Director 
National Tactical Officers Association 
7150 Campus Drive, Suite 215 
Colorado Springs, CO 80920 
 
 
Dear Mr. Eells: 
 
I am a current member of the National Tactical Officers Association and have 
maintained a membership with the NTOA for approximately 17 years. I recently retired 
from the Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office after nearly 27 years of service. The 
purpose of this letter is to nominate Daniel Wesolowski for the NTOA Board of Directors 
in the Central Region. 
 
I have known Dan Wesolowski for more than 20 years. During this period of time we 
have worked together on countless missions during multi-agency events. In addition, I 
have served with Dan on the Association of SWAT Personnel – Wisconsin Executive 
Board for most than 16 years. We also were partners in co-hosting the NTOA annual 
conference twice, once in 2008 and again in 2018. Dan holds the rank of Sergeant with 
the Milwaukee Police Department and has served for more than 30 years with more 
than 20 of those years assigned to their tactical team through two tours. He is currently 
assigned to the MPD Tactical Enforcement Unit as a Sergeant/Team Leader. 
 
Dan is a consummate professional and a true go-to guy. I feel Dan would be an 
excellent representative of the NTOA and bring a diverse background of experience to 
further compliment the rest of the Board of Directors. He also has the experience of 
having previously served as a past Director and two time past President for the 
Association of SWAT Personnel – WI. He has also been a loyal supporter of the NTOA 
mission as long as I can think of and I believe has been an NTOA member for more 
than 20 years. It is my privilege to nominate Dan Wesolowski for the Board of Directors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tobie Weberg 
NTOA 31102 
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